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We knew it would happen and this time we’re ready – 
COVID-19 is back. 
Whatever happens with the lockdown in our region, we know it will impact us 
for some time to come. So, here are some things we’d like you to know.

The best place to go for information about 
COVID-19 is still the national COVID-19 website: 

www.covid19.govt.nz

If you have COVID-19 symptoms, 
call 0800 358 5453.

Dairy: 
Please make sure you wear your mask and 
record your visit when going into the dairy. 
It’s our very essential service! Also, please 
bear in mind that due to illness, the dairy’s 
opening hours may vary. Most days, it will be 
9am till 7pm.

Pukerua Bay’s  
COVID-19 response group  

has re-formed and has a keen team of helpers.  
No one in our community needs to feel alone. If you 

need help with shopping, picking up a prescription, or 
just need to chat, please get in touch. You can do so by:

•	 using the form on  
	 pukeruabay.org.nz/coronavirus
•	 emailing us at hello@pkbhub.org.nz
•	 phoning Helen on 0211466421.

Last year, one of the best things that happened 
was people in neighbourhoods setting up local 
Facebook pages, phone trees, and other ways 
of communicating. It would be great to see this 
happen again – let us know if you need any help 
with this.

For local information, you can go to the  
Pukerua Bay community website at  
pukeruabay.org.nz/coronavirus


